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PALMA CEIA WATER MAIN IMPROVEMENTS 

June 2023 

NOTICE OF UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES 
As part of the City of Tampa’s Palma Ceia Water Main Improvements Project Phase III, directional drilling and boring 
will occur on South Concordia Avenue between West Granada Street and West San Jose Street beginning Monday, 
June 19, 2023, and continuing for one week, weather permitting. These construction activities will occur on South 
Ferdinand Avenue between West Granada Street and West San Jose Street beginning Monday, June 26, 2023, and 
continuing for one week, weather permitting. Large excavation and drilling equipment will be moving through the area while 
work is under way so residents are advised not to park vehicles on the street. No interruptions to water service, mail or trash 
pick-up are anticipated. See map below for location of construction activities. 

KEY Work Area 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING 
CONSTRUCTION 
• Activities to occur within the public right-of-way 
• Staging of equipment and materials in the public 

right-of-way 
• Flagging operations as needed 
• Removal of landscape and hardscape from the public 

right-of-way 
• Vehicles parked on the street may be required to park 

elsewhere during construction 
• Property owners located along the route may 

experience brief water service interruption as existing 
meters are transferred to the new water main 

• Access to homes will be maintained 
• No anticipated interruptions to trash collection/ 

recycling or mail delivery 
• Hours of operation are 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

QUESTIONS? CONTACT US! 
For questions or concerns regarding water main 

construction activities, please contact our 
Community Outreach Specialist. 

info@palmaceiawatermainph3.com 

(813) 557-3979 

VISIT THE PROJECT WEBSITE 
Scan the QR code or visit the URL below 
to access additional project information 
and updates on the project website. 
https://www.palmaceiawatermainph3.com 

Your cooperation and patience are greatly appreciated as we make these community improvements. 

https://www.palmaceiawatermainph3.com

